
 

COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 
Cancellation Notice 

 
The previously advertised February 4, 2025 public hearing for the following proposed bylaw has been 
cancelled: 

 
 BYLAW C-8596-2025 

DIVISION 2 
Public hearing to consider Bylaw C-8596-2025 to amend Direct Control Bylaw C-6688-2008 (DC-129) on 
Lot 6, Block 6, Plan 1611385 to allow the existing dwelling with a covered deck to have a minimum 
northern side yard setback of 1.38 metres (4.53 feet) while allowing for eaves to project 0.30 metres (0.98 
feet), instead of the required 3.35 metres (11.00 ft) on one side, and a minimum southern side yard 
setback of 1.52 metres (4.99 feet), instead of the required 1.53 metres (5.02 feet) on one side. Located in 
the hamlet of Harmony, approximately 1.61 km (1.00 mile) east of Range Road 40, approximately 0.20 km 
(0.13 miles) south of Harmony Circle, and immediately east of Arnica View.  
File: PL20230043 (05708013) 

 
A new date for this public hearing is not yet known. Proper advertising and notification of the new date for the 
public hearing will take place in accordance with the Municipal Government Act. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions please contact legislativeofficers@rockyview.ca. 
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